Glen Arden Elementary

Good evening Glen Arden families,

This Friday, March 29th, is an Early Dismissal Day for students. School will be dismissed 2 hours early at
12:30 pm. All bus riders will arrive home 2 hours earlier than their normal drop off time. Our car rider line will
begin at 12:30 pm and all car riders should be picked up no later than 1:00 pm on Friday.

Please take a moment to read through the attached PTO Newsletter from our Glen Arden PTO with information
about upcoming dates and events at our school. Be sure to check it out!

Glen Arden PTO News 3.24.24

Please be reminded that there will be NO SCHOOL for students and staff April 1st-5th. April 1st-5th is Spring
Break.

Don’t forget that Glen Arden will host Kindergarten Registration for the 2024-2025 school year on Monday,
April 15th. This is our enrollment day for all new kindergarteners. If you have a rising kindergarten student or
know someone with a rising kindergarten student in the Glen Arden district, please call the school at 654-1800
to schedule a registration appointment for April 15th. Please pass the word to neighbors, family, and friends.
As always, please be sure to contact our front office with any questions by calling 654-1800 or email
administration.

Have a great week ahead!

Go Rams!


https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=u001.1vgusgFlXDIstRlEntBWD9lBRGHCt-2FZoDuHP5poxhWc9XV-2B6pyfCt0p-2FN29-2FD-2FaXsims1GFK1ZFgfC3Bsn7o243ptZSuJimH6X-2BWtf7KqJNRU2uDqtU-2FtXb20PKl1sMpecoBzUiJ8G3Lk40msibkyWz5ErfoqApXwdvFXWM2FlmgIEJxBvnJ8tq2Gubg2TYL4dwy8PeTjE1SGJKnNcySXg-3D-3DWn2D_Oz1phehRjz7ExLjqF4McrkZ58JT7NF4uipZa-2BiELIVz1ZP0wnvAhWE6b98I6va4RdApHIZVpFA5yX2-2BiLQlNLP-2F2iRagjSz1bAP-2FREoEEWo3Un2mgnnONTd1Zh8HweXEZjFF88N0Ahw0XcQwF4Wsdw5JMe5yaYjZyMKYwyjFgqw4pGoJZYXX3yxcaw8pq5hmmORVnFL3P3EG8Il61lqnKF6GPAreV003l5Ta5jPw5T2cBglHHuW5JrQacQKCtwPWD2X2OTggpBS-2Bqn0dxKtKQNqdUsHWUYtdOdr2XaPwWEs8vWBcsG0c8xtpbsAUUBbi

